
Support for parents/carers  
 
Parents and carers are encouraged to aƩend progress evenings to discuss their child’s 
progress. Todmorden High School hosts a yearly OpƟons Evening for Year 9 parents, carers 
and students to help make informed and ambiƟous decisions relaƟng to KS4 opƟons choices. 
We also arrange an evening for Year 11 parents to meet all of our local Post-16 providers – to 
see what opƟons are out there and all the different paths that they could go down.  
 
As a parent/carer, we understand that you want to offer support to your child when they 
begin exploring their aspiraƟons, but that can be easier said than done when everything is 
constantly changing and opƟons are very different to when we were younger. Young people 
entering the world of work now have an astonishing range of opƟons available to them and 
along with this comes some huge decisions to be made.  
 
Some really good websites that talk you through the next steps are:  
 
hƩps://futuregoals.co.uk/parent-carer-resource/  
 
hƩps://ckcareersonline.org.uk/  
 
If you have any quesƟons at all, or would like any support in supporƟng your child, please 
contact Rob Stoakes on rob.stoakes@ckcareers.org.uk or Tara Kinlin on 
t.kinlin@todhigh.co.uk.  


